
 

Important Information 

Class teams continue to 

upload evidence onto 

your child’s SOLAR as-

sessment page so that 

you are fully informed of 

their day-to-day pro-

gress.  

Please contact your 

child’s class teacher if 

you would like support 

LISS Pathway  

Autumn 2  

Newsletter 
Welcome back! 

We hope you had a lovely half term.  All the pupils 
seem  very happy to be back at school.  Despite the 
weather being rather dreary we won’t let it dampen 
our spirits with all our learning in and outside the class-
room.   

Our topic this half term is “Let’s 
Celebrate!” We will be learning 
about and exploring a different 
celebration each week for the 
first few weeks including Diwali, 
Halloween and Birthdays. During 
these weeks we are planning in-
ter-class parties as well as a 
whole school Diwali celebrations. 

Community Visits 

Some of us went on a visit to New Addington Library. 
We enjoyed having a story read to us by one of the Li-
brarians.  

Christmas 

Christmas is an important part of the festivals we cele-
brate in Red Gates School. The second half of our topic 
will be themed around Christmas including learning 
the Christmas story and preparing for all our up-
coming Christmas events. We will be practicing for our 
Christmas Show very soon and we would welcome you 
all to the parents performance.  


